# Nursery Newsletter 21.4.17

#### What we have been learning:

- Matching numbers to the correct amount of eggs
- Drawing and writing about daffodils and watching how they grow and change
- Making dens
- Having egg and spoon races



We have made our own little fairy garden and been watching the grass and cress seeds grow.



### SNACK MONEY

Please remember to pay snack money. This 40p a session or £2 for the week contribution enables us to buy a healthy range of snacks and supports other opportunities for the children.

Thank you

## General Reminders

- Please remember to return/change any home learning bags every Wednesday. These bags contain a range of exciting learning activities to support your child.
- Date for your Diary: Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> May will be the nursery farm trip for all children. The consent letter will be coming out very soon
- Congratulations to those of you who have found out their child's place for reception 2017. Please remember to accept your place and hand the slip back to the main reception desk asap.
- Have you connected with <u>Class Dojo</u> yet? This is a great new app where you can see how your child is behaving in Nursery and communicate with your child's key person through instant messaging. You can also keep an eye on the class story and send pictures to us through your child's own story blog... if you want to find out more ask a member of staff.

HOME TASKS - Name practice. Practice recognising, making and writing their own names. This could be with magnetic letters, in a salt tray with your fingers, with chalk on the pavement, cutting letters out of magazines etc.

# Nursery Newsletter 21.4.17

#### What we have been learning:

- Matching numbers to the correct amount of eggs
- Drawing and writing about daffodils and watching how they grow and change
- Making dens
- Having egg and spoon races



We have made our own little fairy garden and been watching the grass and cress seeds grow.



### SNACK MONEY

Please remember to pay snack money. This 40p a session or £2 for the week contribution enables us to buy a healthy range of snacks and supports other opportunities for the children.

Thank you

## General Reminders

- Please remember to return/change any home learning bags every Wednesday. These bags contain a range of exciting learning activities to support your child.
- Date for your Diary: Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> May will be the nursery farm trip for all children. The consent letter will be coming out very soon
- Congratulations to those of you who have found out their child's place for reception 2017. Please remember to accept your place and hand the slip back to the main reception desk asap.
- ❖ Have you connected with <u>Class Dojo</u> yet? This is a great new app where you can see how your child is behaving in Nursery and communicate with your child's key person through instant messaging. You can also keep an eye on the class story and send pictures to us through your child's own story blog... if you want to find out more ask a member of

staff.

HOME TASKS - Name practice. Practice recognising, making and writing their own names. This could be with magnetic letters, in a salt tray with your fingers, with chalk on the pavement, cutting letters out of magazines etc.